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NHFT Elections Information October 31, 2018

e Al NHFT members will be receiving a ballot with pertinent information concerning the NHFT
election. The ballots are being sent via US mail to everyone’s last known home address this
week. Please be on the lookout for your ballot as they should be arriving within the next few
days.

* If you do not receive a ballot or have spoiled your ballot you can request a replacement from
either Head Trustee MarcAnthony Solli at 203-773-0266 or caleb@mkelections.com

® The NHFT protects the privacy of its member’s information. We do NOT provide your personal
email addresses or phone numbers as it is not required by Federal law nor appropriate for us to
do so. Your privacy is important.

e Federal law requires that all candidates running for office be provided a onetime inspection of
the membership list with home addresses. Neither copies nor photos of the list are permitted
during this inspection period. However, the NHFT has agreed to provide this information
(membership list and home addresses) to any candidate requesting it.

e Federal law requires a 15 day notification. The ballot mailing contains all pertinent information
and serves as notification (per federal law). The NHFT’s recent practice has voluntarily extended
that voting window to 25 days to allow members additional time to return their ballots.

® Teachers will have a month to decide on a candidate, check the boxes on their ballot, and simply
drop it in any US mailbox.

e Ballots must be received by December 4, 2018.
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